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The Charbonneau Women’s Association is on break for the summer months. The club year 
ended with a fashion show at our May luncheon. We were served a plated lunch by It’s 
Party Time catering so we could all relax and enjoy the food and the socializing throughout 
the luncheon time. Afterwards six of our members modeled fashions from The Di0erence in 
Lake Oswego. Babs Osterud was the fashion commentator. Her assistant, Daron, changed 
each model’s look with jackets, scarves, jewelry and shoes. It was an interesting and fun 
show planned by chairpersons Kathy Fisher and Robin Gowdy. 

 The luncheons serve as the general meetings for the CWA, so a little end of the year 
business was conducted. President, Bee Benesh thanked the board members who served 
for the 2024-25 year.  The 2025-26 board members were then introduced and elected by 
acclamation. The oVicial board turn-over will occur at the time of the June 2 board meeting 
when the two groups will be enjoying a pot-luck brunch together in the card room of The 
Clubhouse. Even though there are no planned CWA activities during the summer months, 
the board and committees will have some meetings as they make plans for the year ahead. 
We hope that you enjoyed the CWA luncheons and programs this year and will plan on 
joining us next year.  Membership information will be available next month and the new 
forms will then be available in the activity center closet. 


